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Summary of Recommendations: 
 

• Recommendation 1: That the Government of Canada 
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Introduction 
 
Queen’s University is one of Canada’s leading universities, combining an unparalleled 
excellence in education with an innovative, research-intensive environment. Queen’s brings 
together exceptional students and leading researchers, creating an environment that 
supports, challenges, and encourages all to strive for excellence. 
 
Queen’s 
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transform technological discoveries, and propel innovations into the marketplace. Queen’s, 
along with Invest Ottawa and L-SPARK, received $10 million in support from the former 
Canada Accelerator and Incubator Program (CAIP). Through these funds, Queen’s 
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CIMVHR’s primary source of funding is through Health Canada. This non-renewable grant 
is set to end on December 31, 2019. Without continued funding, CIMVHR’s capacity for 
research and knowledge translation will be, at very least, greatly reduced or cease to exist. 
Queen’s fully supports and echoes the recommendations offered by CIMVHR in their 
respective pre-budget submission. A commitment to sustained operational funding, as well 
as continued investment in MVFH research, will allow CIMVHR to continue bringing about 
positive change in policy, programs and services through research and knowledge 
translation activities. This investment will enhance the lives of Canada’s military personnel, 
veterans, and their families, while contributing greatly to Canada’s competitiveness. 
 
Recommendation 3: 
That the Government of Canada address the full costs of research by closing the 
Research Support Fund funding gap. 
 
The positive effects of university research stretch far beyond the academy. From the 
development of new technologies, to new medical treatments that enhance quality of life, 
research conducted at universities pays
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the investments proposed above will strengthen Canada’s economic competitiveness by 
ensuring all Canadians have the opportunity to develop the skills, competencies and 
knowledge to succeed in the economy of the future. 


